
 
 

 

 

 

June 8, 2023 
 
 
Dear Oregon Line Shipper: 
 
 
Effective July 1, 2023, SFPP, L.P. has updated its “Transportation Policy” (Issue No. 10) to 
reflect an increase in its transportation rate to 95.36 cents per barrel. There are no other 
changes to this policy. 
  
If you have any questions regarding the attached Policy please contact the undersigned 
at (713) 420-4687. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Bruce Reed 
Director-Tariffs and Regulatory Affairs 
 

 


